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School News

New Term - we have begun our second term at school. Students are encouraged to reflect on their learning and set goals as they begin new topics and develop their knowledge and skills. Parents are partners in this journey by asking their child to share the learning goals in various subject areas.

School Council -  next meeting is Wednesday, February 28th at 7:00 pm in the library. All are welcome!

Tech Donations - Do you have an old computer or tablet at home you would consider donating. Please email -  jocelyna.brown@ocdsb.ca

Pink Shirt Day in Canada - February 28th. Across Canada students, staff and community members are encouraged to wear pink as a way to raise awareness about the prevention of bullying and promote kindness.  

Wishing you an enjoyable weekend.


